UNIFORM SPECIFICATIONS FOR MUSLIM ACADEMY STUDENTS

*Muslim Academy logo shirts, sweaters, jackets and Dickies brand pants are available only at
LogoExpress (109 Wall Blvd, Gretna and 649 Yetta Ave, Harvey)

GIRLS (PreK-4th Grade)

BOYS

Long khaki uniform pants (must be Dickies brand)
and

Official Muslim Academy logo shirt (short or long
sleeves)

GIRLS (5 - 12 Grade)

Black, closed-front, abaya. No belt-ties, buttons or
snaps; abaya must remain closed at all times.
Abaya shape and sleeves must be simple and it
should have minimum colors and decorations.

Headscarves must be the “Amira” or 2-piece
style. Only white, khaki, forest green or black are
permitted. The scarf must be worn so that none of
the hair, including bangs, is showing. No part of
the ears, including earrings, may show.

No student may wear make-up of any kind. This
includes Mascara, Fake Eyelashes, Nail Polish
and Fake Nails.

No Air-Pods, Apple watches or ANY smart device
may be wom by any student at any time. Leave
these items at home.

Long khaki uniform pants (must be Dickies brand).
Pants must not touch the floor in bare feet to
prevent dragging on the floor, particularly of the
bathrooms. The pants may not be rolled and must
be hemmed to the proper length.

Boys in grades 5t — 12t must wear a belt.

Official Muslim Academy logo shirt (short or long
sleeves)

Boys must have regular, routine haircuts. No
designs or layer haircuts will be allowed. Hair must
not be colored with "off" colors.

No Air-Pods, Apple watches or ANY smart device
may be worn by any student at any time. Leave
these items at home.

For cold weather, Muslim Academy logo sweatshirts, sweaters and jackets in several
styles are available for order at LogoExpress. Logo jackets are the required outerwear;
no other jackets/sweaters will be allowed. Occasionally, if the morning temperatures are
below 45 degrees, students are permitted to wear heavier* coats as necessary.

Field trip shirts will be available for purchase through the school office.

Spirit Shirts must be purchased new each year and can only be worn on designated

days during THAT YEAR.

*Heavier - cold weather is not an opportunity to make a fashion statement. Non-logo
outerwear is ONLY permissible if it is noticeably thicker/heavier than logo outerwear.
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